

## **Watford Borough Council**

Town Hall • Watford • Hertfordshire • WD17 3EX
Tel 01923 226400 Fax 01923 278100
DX 51529 Watford 2

Website <a href="www.watford.gov.uk">www.watford.gov.uk</a> Email enquiries@watford.gov.uk

**Enquiries to:** Kathryn Robson **Phone:** 01923 278077

Our reference: Your reference:

Date: 21 February 2013

**Email:** kathryn.robson@watford.gov.uk

Dear Mr Hamilton

## Freedom of Information request to Watford Borough Council – 25 January 2013

I am responding to your Freedom of Information request, raised on 25 January 2013 and submitted through the 'what do they know' website.

I have copied your requests below:

1. Disclosure of fees paid to Lambert Smith Hampton Ltd by the Council or its subsidiary bodies for LSH's advisory role on the Environment & Planning Directorate as regards the development of allotment land, and what advice was supplied.

## This request covers the time period 1st April 2012 - 1st August 2012. Of particular interest is the meeting held June 14th 2012.

There were no fees paid to Lambert Smith Hampton Ltd by the council or its subsidiary bodies for LSH's advisory role as regards the development of allotment land. There is no correspondence or emails relating to any advice supplied on this matter either.

In terms of the meeting held on June 14<sup>th</sup> 2012, I would need more details as to exactly what information you are seeking.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you may ask for the request to be reconsidered. You can do this either by letter or by emailing <a href="mailto:enquiries@watford.gov.uk">enquiries@watford.gov.uk</a>. The request will be considered by a different officer. If you still remain dissatisfied with our response after this you may write to the Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely

Kathryn Robson Partnerships and Performance

Kattryn Robson



